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Concord, N.H. – Today, the Office of Professional Licensure and Certification, on behalf of the 
Board of Psychologists, the Board of Mental Health Practice, and the Board of Medicine, issues 
this statement regarding upcoming hearings scheduled regarding Colleen Ann Murphy.   

The Office of Professional Licensure and Certification, Division of Enforcement, filed a Petition 
for Emergency Meeting with the Board of Psychologists, the Board of Mental Health Practice, 
and the Board of Medicine.  After an emergency meeting, each board voted to initiate an 
adjudicatory proceeding to determine whether Colleen Ann Murphy was and/or is engaged in 
unlicensed/unlawful practice.   

The Board of Psychologists has scheduled an Unlicensed/Unlawful Practice Disciplinary 
Adjudicative Hearing regarding Colleen Ann Murphy for March 1, 2024 at 10:00 am.  The issues 
to be considered include whether Colleen Ann Murphy is and/or was engaged in the 
unlawful/unlicensed practice of psychology.   

The Board of Mental Health Practice has scheduled an Unlicensed/Unlawful Practice 
Disciplinary Adjudicative Hearing regarding Colleen Ann Murphy for March 1, 2024 at 2:00 pm.  
The issues to be considered include whether Colleen Ann Murphy is and/or was engaged in the 
unlawful/unlicensed practice of mental health practice.   

The Board of Medicine has scheduled an Unlicensed/Unlawful Practice Disciplinary 
Adjudicative Hearing regarding Colleen Ann Murphy for March 6, 2024 at 1:00 pm.  The issues 
to be considered include whether Colleen Ann Murphy is and/or was engaged in the unlawful 
practice of medicine.   

All hearings will take place at the Office of Professional Licensure and Certification, 7 Eagle 
Square, Concord, N.H.   

The Boards will provide more information as it becomes publicly available.   
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